
 

NNOOTTIICCEE  OOFF  PPUUBBLLIICC  HHEEAARRIINNGG    
    
The Warren County Conservation Board will hold a public hearing on the lease/purchase  
of a 1-ton truck. 
 
Public hearing will be held Wednesday, August 19, 2020, 6:00 p.m., at the Annett Nature Center, 
15565 118th Avenue, Indianola, Iowa, or electronically via ZOOM. Board meeting  
agendas are posted at https://www.warrenccb.org/boardmeetings/ and will note how the meeting is 
being held. 
 
This notice is given by order of the Warren County Conservation Board. 
  


